
Notification • July 2019 Rail 

 

 

For further information: 

Call: 1300 080 834 

Email: dpti.gawlerelectrification@sa.gov.au 

Visit: www.dpti.sa.gov.au/grep 

Gawler Rail Electrification Project 
Works Notification  

 

As part of the Gawler Rail Electrification Project, the Department of Planning, Transport and 

Infrastructure (DPTI) advises that works will be undertaken adjacent the Gawler rail corridor 

in Gawler.  

Due to technical issues, these works have been rescheduled and will now commence from Friday 

19 July 2019.  

Location: Beadnall Terrace and Fifteenth Street, Gawler, adjacent the rail corridor. 

When:   

• From Friday 19 July 2019 for approximately ten days.  Note, no works will occur on weekends or public 
holidays.  

• Standard work hours will be between 7:30am and 5:00pm. 

 
Activities:  

• Trench excavation will occur adjacent to the rail corridor. 

• Installation of conduits to allow the undergrounding of the overhead power lines, to allow rail electrification 
works to occur in the future. 

• The site will be secured and packed up at the conclusion of each day of work. 

 
Traffic management:  

• Some local speed restrictions may be required, and signage and traffic management will be in place to 
advise the public of changed conditions.   

• Access to residential and business properties will be maintained at all times. 

• Pedestrian and cyclist access will be maintained at all times. 

 

These works are part of an increasing program of works in the area, occurring intermittently over the coming 

months, to prepare for the commencement of the rail electrification works. 

Work crews will make every effort to minimise the disturbance to residents and businesses. 

Thank you for your patience as we undertake this important project. 

Follow www.facebook.com/DPTISA for project updates, or contact the Project Team on 1300 080 834. 
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